
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 12 June 2020 4:56 PM 
To: Cecilie Windspoll 
Cc: Staffan Dahllöf;  m.registrator@regeringskansliet.se; sweden.geneva@gov.se 
Subject: ACCC/C/2019/173 (Sweden) - overdue response to communication 
 
Dear Cecilie, 
 
Further to my email of 3 April, the Chair of the Compliance Committee has asked me to write to 
you regarding the fact that to date the secretariat has not received Sweden’s response to 
communication ACCC/C/2019/173. 
 
In case there has been a technical error in transmission, please re-send Sweden’s response to the 
communication to the secretariat at aarhus.compliance@un.org  forthwith, including your original 
covering email showing the date it was originally sent. 
 
As you will be aware, the five-month deadline set in decision I/7 for Sweden to provide its response 
to the communication expired on 15 April 2020. By next Monday, Sweden’s response to the 
communication will be two months overdue. 
 
Accordingly, if Sweden has not in fact yet submitted its response to the communication, the 
Committee asks that you do so immediately. 
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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